Stacey Duggar

Sent:

Thursday, June 6, 2024 7:31 AM

Subject:

February newsletter

Attachments:

Valentine's Day luncheon.png

Hello parents – here is your February newsletter (a few days late!):

- 1. Tax season is approaching. You are able to pull all of the documents you need from your Tuition Express account; if you need help accessing it, please reach out to me.
- 2. Our federal id is: 590638497
- 3. Valentine's Day is a favorite here at TUMP! By now you should have received a note from your child's teacher regarding the valentine exchange (PK2, PK3, and VPK classes). In addition, we are having a pizza lunch on the 14th; please see the attached graphic with more details.
- 4. We are delighted to announce that Mrs. Brooke Tebo has joined our staff as a long term substitute teacher; Brooke will be covering Clare Valdivieso's maternity leave. Please join me in welcoming Brooke to our team!
- 5. 2025-2026 applications were placed in cubby mailboxes this morning! Please get them back to me promptly; open enrollment is on February 12 and I do expect to fill all classes on that day!
- 6. Dads in the PK2, PK3, and VPK classes, be on the lookout for your invitation for Donuts with Dad, scheduled for March 7th!

Dates to remember:

Feb	17	President's Day Holiday (school is closed)
	1/	
Mar	7	Donuts with Dad 9am (PK2, PK3, VPK classes)
	10-14	Spring break (school is closed)
	17	Teacher Training/Planning Day (school is closed)
Apr	15	Last day to opt out of the summer session
	18	Spring Holiday (school is closed)
May	2	Mother's Day Picnic (by invitation)
	5-9	Staff Appreciation Week
	16	Preschool VPK Graduation (by invitation)
	23	Last day of the 2024-2025 school year and Party!
	26-30	School is closed for maintenance and training
June	2	Summer Session begins

Stacey S. Duggar
Trinity United Methodist Preschool
120 W Park Ave/PO Box 1086
Tallahassee, FL 32301
Gold Seal – Christian Preschool Association



Celebrating 50 years!